
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
Uniform Resale 

Tuesday, February 2nd 
3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, February 9th 
7:30 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 

 

The Resale Shop needs your 
gently used school uniforms.  

Plaid skirt donations greatly 
needed and appreciated.  

Donate anytime at Hoak 

Portico. 
 

 

February 4th 
Late start 9:55am 

 
February 11th 

All School Free Dress Day!! 

 
February 12th & 15th 

No Classes-Winter Break 
 

February 19th 

Upper School Parents’  
Pop-In Day 

8:00am-3:45pm 

 
February 26th 

Early Dismissal 3:05pm 
 

February 27th 

Winter Formal 
Form I Dinner 7:00pm 

Dance 8:00pm-11:00pm 
 

 

 

 

From your Form I Reps… 

Dear Form I Parents, 

We are having our next Monotony Breaker on Tuesday Feb. 23
rd

 at 9:30am.  Please let Grace-
Anne Greenblatt know if you would like to help!  Hot chocolate and donuts will be served.  Also, 
Grade Level HPA Nominations for 2010-2011 are due Feb. 26

th
, 2010.   We truly appreciate your 

input so that our volunteer organization continues to reflect the expertise, strength, and diversity 
of our parent body.  Please login to www.theschoolvolunteer.net to submit names.  Contact Amy 
Gow with questions at gowfamily@sbcglobal.net.    
 
Sincerely, 

Mary Horn    Susie Payne 
mdhorn@swbell.net   scpayne4@aol.com 
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College Counseling Coffees 
You should have received a letter regarding the college counseling coffees coming up for 

Form I and Form II parents.  These are informal coffees to prepare us for what lies ahead and 

to also answer any questions that we might have.  These coffees will all be held in Clements 

Hall at 8-9am. 

The dates are as follows: 

 Wed. Feb. 24
th
, Wed. March 31

st
, and Wed. April 21

st
.   

 

Hockaday/St. Mark’s Fine Arts presents… 
MAME! 

Feb. 5th and 6th 7:30 pm 
Feb. 7th 2:00 pm 

Hoblitzelle Auditorium 
Tickets are $10 and may be purchased online here, or cut and 

paste this link into your browser  
http://home.hockaday.org/FineArtsTickets.shtm. 

 

Outreach Chairs: 
Nancy Winston nancypw@sbcglobal.net 
Jennifer O’Brien jobrien@smu.edu 
 

Please keep us posted about good news or sad news 

so that we can help if needed. 

 

Form I Shutterfly Album: 
http://hockadayclassof2013.shutterfly.co
m 
Password:  Hockaday2013 (case 
sensitive) 
Please visit our album to purchase 
photos or download them for free.  If you 
have any pictures from any school event 
for our class, please place them on a CD 
and get them to Mary or Susie to put on 
our album. 

 

 SAVE THE DATE!!! 
Friday Feb. 19th 
 
Spring Parent Party at the 
Gilliland’s!!! 
 
Hope to see everyone there!! 
E-vite to follow 

   
Please always remember to wear your 

nametags while on the Hockaday campus.   

 

If there is a change to your e-mail address, 

please let Mary Horn know. 

By the Sea 

HPA Benefit 

March 6th 

 
Make your reservations now! 

Check out all the latest 
Benefit news at 

www.hockaday.org/benefit.   

 

You won’t want to miss this 
fabulous evening featuring 

Emerald City Band and 

benefitting the Ela Hockaday 

Fund!  Escape the everyday 
if just for a night and plan 

an evening of resort 

ambiance—Hockaday style!! 


